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Memorial Hwy and TIA Ramps to Cypress Street Closing Nightly 

Tampa, FL - The exit ramps from Memorial Highway (SR 60) and George J. Bean Parkway to 

Cypress Street are closing nightly on Sunday, August 6, through Thursday, August 10, from 10 

p.m. to 6 a.m., weather permitting. These nightly closures are necessary as crews repave the exit 

ramps and Cypress Street.    

 

Memorial Highway (SR 60) motorists needing to access Cypress Street should continue left at 

the fork, proceed towards Spruce Street; at the first traffic signal, turn right onto O’Brien Street 

and continue towards Cypress Street. 

Motorists exiting Tampa International Airport needing to access Cypress Street should proceed 

towards Spruce Street, at the first traffic signal, turn right onto O’Brien Street and continue towards 

Cypress Street.  

Electronic message boards and signage will assist motorists traveling through the area. 

The $2.3 million project includes widening, resurfacing, and realigning Cypress Street at LaSalle 

Street from east of Lake Street to north of Cypress Street to enhance traffic operations and 

improve safety in this area of Tampa. Construction activities are expected to finish fall of 2023.   

For more information on this project or to sign-up to receive construction updates and traffic alerts, 

please visit FDOTtampabay.com.   
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